
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Postgraduate Conferences    
in Fluid and Solid Mechanics 
 

 International meetings organized by PhD students and postdocs, 
offering postgraduate students valuable presentation and networking 
opportunities with their peers 

 Small-scale three-day meetings (mostly up to 100 participants), taking 
place at a European university 

 Supported by EUROMECH (seed money) 
 
In the past, postgraduate conferences have been organized in the area of fluid 
dynamics, under the name European Postgraduate Fluid Dynamics Conference 
(EPFDC). The last five EPFDCs took place in Göttingen (Germany, 2011), London 
(UK, 2012), Ilmenau (Germany, 2014), Warsaw (Poland, 2016), Ilmenau 
(Germany, 2019). Unfortunately, the series was disrupted due to the Covid-19 
pandemic. 
 
These conferences were considered very successful, being attended by 60 to 90 
postgraduate students. 
Since it is felt that this type of postgraduate conferences provides a fruitful 
platform for exchanging ideas and results as well as for networking with junior 
colleagues, EUROMECH wishes to stimulate continuation of such meetings, both 
in Fluids and in Solids. 
 
For this purpose, EUROMECH provides a sum of ‘seed money’ (€ 2000) for the 
organization of each Postgraduate Conference. It is aimed at having one of such 
meetings per year, alternatingly in Fluids and in Solids. 
 
 
 
Contact us 
If you, together with some graduate colleagues, are interested in organizing a 
Postgraduate Conference in either Fluid Dynamics or Solid Mechanics at your 
university, you may contact us for more information about financial support, 
website support, and other relevant issues: 
 

Marc Geers, president                 m.g.d.geers@tue.nl  
Jacques Magnaudet, secretary-general          jacques.magnaudet@imft.fr  
GertJan van Heijst, vice-president                 g.j.f.v.heijst@tue.nl 
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